COMMISSION ON HIGHER EDUCATION

REGIONAL OFFICE XI

MEMORANDUM FROM THE REGIONAL DIRECTOR
No. (59 ,S.2022

For :  PRESIDENTS/HEADS OF PUBLIC AND PRIVATE HIGHER EDUCATION
INSTITUTIONS (HEIs) OFFERING INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY EDUCATION
(ITE) PROGRAMS

Attention : ITE DEANS/PROGRAM HEADS/FACULTY MEMBERS

Subject : PARTICIPATION IN THE SEMINAR-WORKSHOP ON IMAGE PROCESSING ON
OCTOBER 14, 2022, 1:00PM TO 5:00PM AT JOSE MARIA COLLEGE
FOUNDATION, INC., PHILIPPINE-JAPAN FRIENDSHIP HIGHWAY, BUHANGIN,
DAVAO CITY

Date . October 4,2022

In accordance with the pertinent provisions of RA 7722, otherwise known as
the “Higher Education Act of 1994,” this Office hereby endorses the conduct of the
Seminar-Workshop on Image Processing on October 14, 2022, 1:00PM to 5:00PM at
Jose Maria College Foundation, Inc., Philippine-Japan Friendship Highway,
Buhangin, Davao City, organized by the Philippine Society of Information
Technology Educators XI.

HEIs in Region XI offering ITE programs are encouraged to send their
Deans/Program Heads/Faculty Members in this activity.

Attached is the communication from Engr. Eugene P. Iglesias, PSITE XI
President, which contains relevant information foy

MARICARR. €A SQUEJO, PhD, CESO III
Director IV
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September 30, 2022

DR. MARICAR R. CASQUEJO, CESO HI
Regional Director, CHEDRO XI

Loyola St., Davao City

THRU: ENGR. RODRIGO S. PANGANTIHON, JR.
Education Supervisor 11

Dear Dr. Casquejo:
Greetings!

‘We are pleased to inform you that the Philippine Society of IT Educators XI will be conducting a
Seminar-Workshop on Image Processing on October 14, 2022, 1:00 to 5:00 PM at Jose Maria College,
Philippine-Japan Friendship Highway, Buhangin, Davao City.

A registration fee of Php 500.00 (PSITE Member) and Php 700.00 (Non-PSITE Member) will be
collected to cover the snacks, honorarium of the speaker, and certificates.

In view of the above, we would like to request for endorsement from your office so that we can get
the cooperation and participation from HEIs in the region that are offering IT Education programs.

Your support will greatly contribute to the success of our undertaking.

Sincerely,




